FOREMAN CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING
June 7, 2021

The Foreman City Council met in special session on Monday, June 7, 2021, in the Foreman Community
Center at 4:00 p.m. for the purpose of approving expenditures to repair the Case backhoe.

The Mayor, Bill Harp, called the meeting to order and prayer was offered by Mike McKee and the Pledge
of Allegiance was recited.

Mayor Harp conducted the roll call. Council members Mike McKee, Jacqueline Wiseman, Perry Young,
Alana Cody, and Joyce Green were present. Tommy McDonald was absent. A quorum was declared.

Mayor Harp informed the council the meeting was called to approve the repairs on the Case Backhoe
which was quoted to cost $9,316.01. Mayor Harp explained to the council the issues with the backhoe.

Mike McKee asked Mayor Harp if the repairs were being paid by the Water Department. Mayor Harp
responded the repairs will be paid from the Water Department. A motion was made by Mike McKee to
get the Case backhoe fixed for the amount quoted. Motion was seconded by Jacqueline Wiseman.
Motion carried.

Announcements
The mayor announced the next regular council meeting will be held on Monday, June 21, 2021, at 4pm in
the Foreman Community Center.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned by a motion from Jacqueline Wiseman, seconded by
Perry Young. Meeting adjourned.

William B. Harp, Mayor
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Theresa Woods, Deputy Recorder/Treasurer




